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       26th April, 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,
Nursery Open Evening
We still have a few Nursery places available for September. If anyone has not yet applied for a place in our Nursery and is interested in their child attending our Nursery in September, we would like to offer you the opportunity to come into school for an Open Evening on Monday 20th May from 3.30pm – 4.30pm. Mrs Watanabe, our Nursery teacher, and I will be available to show you around our Nursery and answer any questions you may have.
Please note that, if you have already accepted a place in our Nursery, we will be hosting a separate Open Evening after the     half-term holidays for you and your child to come into school and meet the Nursery staff. The date for this Open Evening will be shared at the Nursery Parent’s Meeting on 25th June at 2.00pm. 

School Uniform

Can I thank you all for your continual support of our uniform policy – it really is wonderful to see all of our children wearing the correct school uniform. As the weather begins to get warmer, can I please remind you that girls are allowed to wear pale blue check dresses and boys, grey knee length shorts. Miss Cherry, our PE Co-ordinator, would also like to remind you that white t-shirts with the school logo must be worn for indoor PE with navy blue shorts. Thank you. 
School Photographer
On Wednesday 22nd May, our School Photographer will be coming into school to take individual, siblings and class photographs. We will send out a separate letter nearer the time so please keep a look out for this.

Dates for Diary

I am in the process of finalising dates so I will write to you next week with a list of dates for the Summer term in order to provide you all with as much notice as possible.
Thank you for your continued support of our school.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs C Meldrum
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Acting Headteacher
Hillhead Road


West Denton


Newcastle upon Tyne


NE5 1DN


Telephone: 0191 2672233


Fax: 0191 2679538


� HYPERLINK "mailto:admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk" ��admin@stjohnvianney.newcastle.sch.uk�
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Mr A M Duffy


Headteacher





St. John Vianney Catholic Primary School





� EMBED PBrush  ���





©





�





� INCLUDEPICTURE  "http://www.ase.org.uk/public/images/1psqm-sml.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





�








[image: image5.png]


[image: image6.png]


[image: image7.png]


[image: image8.jpg]Ofsted

Outstanding
2007/2008




[image: image9.png]: o X
2 A0

¥ X
sty
o Arsr Age



[image: image10.png]


[image: image11.png]


[image: image12.emf][image: image13.jpg]


[image: image14.jpg]Living the Olympic
and Paralympic Values



_1124693346

